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General Meeting of the Barnegat Light

Taxpayers’ Association
Saturday, June 19th at 9:30 a.m.

at The Pavilion, Bayview Avenue between 6th and 7th
 

AGENDA
 
Opening Remarks:          Barbara Truncellito. President

Membership:                     Dr. Rich Brodman

Treasurer’s Report:          Bill Chrnelich

Social Media:                    Betsy Aras and Kay McDonnell

Guest speaker:                 James Gutowski,
Title: The Impact of Offshore Wind Farms on Our Commercial Fishing Industry

Guest Speaker:                  Mayor Kirk Larson
 
We hope you’ll mark your calendar and make plans to join us to hear the
facts on these proposed Wind Farms, a most important issue that affects
Barnegat Light.
 
Come out and meet your neighbors and friends – get involved in your town!
The Taxpayers' Association is recruiting new board members – let us know
if you have any interest.

We can’t wait to see you, 
Barbara Truncellito, President

Note: Bring a sand chair - if the weather is nice we'll be sitting out on the lawn!

Remember to visit the BLTA Website  often as it is a resource for all things
Barnegat Light and all things LBI. If you're not currently a member of the
BLTA, we hope you will join us. Share this link with another Barnegat Light
resident and encourage them to become a member of the BLTA! They can
join by accessing our website!

https://barnegatlighttaxpayer.org/
http://barnegatlighttaxpayer.org
https://barnegatlighttaxpayer.org/
https://barnegatlighttaxpayer.org/membership-information/


If you are a Facebook user (and a paid member of the BLTA) we encourage
you to join our Facebook group!

The Barnegat Light
Taxpayers’ Association

P.O. Box 342, Barnegat Light,
​ NJ 08006

Connect With Us:

Contact Us

 ​

https://www.facebook.com/groups/BLTAGroup/
https://barnegatlighttaxpayer.org/contact-us-2/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/BLTAGroup/

